

Miniature
advertising jugs are
worth the search. Pictured
here are 3 dated 1940,41, &
42. It is suggested that the
B.C.O. is the "Boys Club of
Olney" (IL). Each jug has an
arrow across the front. Can
you send in info about this
club or these miniatures?



Mark & Cindy Day 177 Magnolia Drive Greeneville, TN 37743



We look forward to your contribution to our society through this newsl.

The next newsletter will be in February. Send in your news.

UHL Collector's Society

Sue Uhl Maynard 3570 Candlewood Street Corona, CA 91719







UHL COLLECTOR'S SOCIETY NEWSLETTER

-----Published-Bi-Monthly-at-3570-Candlewood-Street, -Corona, -CA-91719-----Tel.: (714)735-9724 A Not-For-Profit Organization For Collectors of Uhl Pottery. Stoneware. & Memorabilia

DECEMBER 1990

CHRISTMAS BLESSINGS TO YOU, UHL COLLECTORS:

How unbelievably fast this year has soed by! December seems to be the busiest month of them all. Hope you have worked out a plan that will keep your stress level at a minimum as you try to accomplish all you need to do during the holidays.

Al & I are singing in a "Festival of Christmas Praise" giving four performances. Practice has been demanding but we are enjoying being a part of it all. We'll be guests for Christmas Eve and Day so no time spent in the kitchen to any degree. We're both off work and will enjoy taking the motorhome into central Arizona and Desert Hot Sorings before heading home and back to work after New Years Day.

I was privileged to see beautiful Colorado for the first time over a long Thanksgiving week-end. We visited Al's sister and brother-in-law in Grand Junction. They showed us the sights. That included some very well-rounded antique shops catering to about every kind of collector. UHL was scarce but we did see two pieces; one painted--and the other a marked #16 tan stein. My sister-in-law bought the stein just to say she had a piece of UHL. Now she's going to look for it.

A big THANKS to all of you who have sent in contributions for the newsletters since October!! A few have written for the first time-- I want you to know that I appreciate every line that comes in my mail. If you do not see your news in this letter, it is because I ran out of space and will use it in the future. Please continue to send your local and personal news. The next publication is in February.

Regarding payment of your 1991 membership dues and commemoratives; if you pay both in one check, it will save me a lot of time and only half the number of endorsements.

Something new this year for "insurance"; I will be sending you a receipt for your commemorative payment. Once in a while there is a mixup—two years ago I received a check in the mail in August that had been mailed in time for the convention. Needless to say that person was not happy when the commemoratives were disbursed. So save your receipt and bring it with you to the convention just in case of any problem.

The UHL post office box in Knightstown, IN has been closed. Please direct your mail to the person's home with whom you wish to correspond.

Enjoy your newsletter and send in your 1991 payments by January 31 if you can. Until February-

Happy hunting,
Sue Uhl Maynard
Editor